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Dear Parents/Carers             Friday 14th December 2018 
 

Advent Mass 

 

  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

  

We would like to invite you to celebrate our Advent Mass. This will take place on Tuesday 18th 

December at 2.00pm prompt in the school hall. Entry through the red doors on the main road. Doors 

will open at 1.45pm. 

  

The Mass is our last gathering as a whole school family before we break for the Christmas holidays. It 

is an extra special celebration as we have created a special display for you all to enjoy in our school 

chapel when the Mass has finished. 

  

Seating for family and friends will be available in the hall and we hope that as many of you as possible 

will be able to join us. 

  

Yours sincerely, 
 

Hannah Shaw, Kathie Jarvis and Tracy Kirk  

RE Team 

hshaw@holycross.plymouth.sch.uk   
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